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WASN'T it a treat to see former GM and hasher extraordinaire Shiggy back on the trail — a trail
which he and Taxi had set? He has been preoccupied with that bike of his for far too long, but
there is at least some hope that he’ll grace the Crapauds with more Sunday outings before he
hangs up his running shoes for the last time.

As it happened, Shiggy chose a perfect day for a run. The sun shone, it was nicely hot, and as dry
as the Sahara. The venue for the down-downs - the Hockey Club at Les Quennevais — was also a
popular one, so what could go wrong? Very little, is the fortunate answer. As a trail-setter, even
Shiggy for once found it hard to get lost.

True to present form, there were only a few runners, though | suppose seven now counts as quite
an impressive turn-out. The walking contingent, meanwhile, was swollen by the addition of our old
friends from Truro. Good to see them again.

Although a litter run had not been officially declared, as you can see from one of the pictures
below the pack did some sterling clear-up work in Winston Churchill Park. Less laudably, another
pic appears to show Frisco augmenting the water supply at the park’s waterfall with his own little
fountain.

Thanks to the fine weather, the on-downs were served outside at the Hockey Club and, as usual,
the kitchen staff fed us very well indeed. There were enough chips to feed the five thousand.
(Interesting note: The Hockey Club bar now takes virtual currencies, both Bitcoin and Etherium
being acceptable.)

At the close of play, the hares and our Truro duo were punished. They were joined by Software,
who had escaped his just desserts as hare the week before. Thought we’s forgotten, mate? Not a
chance.
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